
 

JPMA Stroller Safety Statement 

The member manufacturers of the Juvenile Products Manufacturers Association (JPMA) are committed to providing 

parents and caregivers safe and convenient products to assist in transporting children. Strollers and carriers perform a 

tremendous service by making it easier to safely transport a child. 

As safety advocates JPMA and its members are committed to educating and informing consumers about the safe use 

and best practices of using strollers and carriers. It is important for parents to follow a few simple steps to ensure 

children are transported safely.  

 Always use the secure straps 

 When unfolding the stroller always lock it and listen for the click 

 Always apply the brakes when stationary 

 Use the storage basket underneath and never put bags and purses on the handles 

 Never allow a child to stand up in a stroller  

 Never leave a child unattended 

 Always follow the manufacturers guidelines for size, weight, use and care 
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